

Dear Family Christian Academy Supporter,

Each year, our school has produced a Yearbook to preserve school memories for students and their families. The annual school Yearbook is a strong tradition at FCA.

To help us create a high-quality yearbook at a price that all families can afford, we count on the support of local businesses through advertising. As a respected company/supporter in our community, we are sure you will want to join the numerous organizations that have already committed to supporting our school. This can be accomplished by placing an ad in our 2025-2026 Yearbook!

Advertising in the FCA Yearbook provides an excellent opportunity for you to get the word out about your business. The most important reason to advertise in the Yearbook is to send a strong message to families in our area that you support our school. Here are a few more benefits:

- **Increased exposure**—Students and their families look over their Yearbooks repeatedly over the years, so your ad will be seen time and time again!
- Value The Yearbook ad is a great value: full page (approximately 8" x 10" for \$150), ½ page (\$75), ¼ page (\$50), and 1/8 page (business card for \$25). Compare this to a one-week ad in the newspaper or a radio spot. What a bargain!

If you would like to place an ad in our 2025-2026 Yearbook, please email us a copy of your advertisement, and mail or drop off your check at the school office. Due to limited ad space available, it will be first-come, first-served. Ad submissions must be received by February 27, 2026.

Should you have questions, please feel welcome to email us at pbrandt@fcamustangs.org and hclick@fcamustangs.org. We are confident you will find the perfect way to advertise your business while helping support our great school through an ad in our annual Yearbook.

Gratefully,

Mrs. Petra Brandt and Mrs. Heather Click Yearbook Co-Advisors

P.S. Act fast! Space is limited

* Make checks payable to Family Christian Academy